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Groundbreaking for Highway 132 

widening project in Stanislaus County 
 
Stanislaus County, CA – The Stanislaus Council of Governments (StanCOG) in partnership with 
the California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) will break ground on a 2 mile widening 
of State Route 132 from Riverside Drive to Frazine-Codoni Road on Wednesday April 4th at 
2:00 pm. The ceremony will be held at the corner of Riverside Drive at Yosemite Boulevard.  
 
The celebration will be hosted by StanCOG and will include remarks by representatives from 
Caltrans, the City of Modesto, Stanislaus County and Congressman Dennis Cardoza's regional 
office. A local contractor, George Reed Construction, was awarded the contract to build this 
project; which marks the construction of the initial phase of the State Route 132 improvements. 
 

##### 


